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Project Manager:     Jason Hardee  Principal:   Chris Plowman  
Engineer:       TBD     Contractor:  TBD  
 

 Project Scope: Design and construction of a new parent drop off loop road at Pee Dee Elementary 
School for parent drop-off and pick-up traffic to reduce congestion on Highway 134 
in front of the school.   

 
Current Status:      Design is currently 70% complete, however, due to circumstances beyond control 

a new design engineer is being selected at this time.  

Budget: Original Budget:    $1,400,000.00    Board Approved Date: 1/29/2019                 
 Final Contract Amount:     TBD          
 
Budget Issues: None at this time. 

Schedule: Design:  In Progress Solicitation: TBD                               
Construction:  TBD   
 

Schedule Issues:  
 
Achievements:   
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